
 

 

  

 

REALTORS® WIN - Hamilton County Approves 30% Property Tax Rebate: A Victory for Homeowners 

Hamilton County homeowners received welcome news this week as the County Commissioners 
voted to approve Commission President Alicia Reece’s motion to adopt a 30% property tax rebate 
for this year. This decision provides critical relief to families and homeowners amid skyrocketing 
property valuations and significant increases in tax bills. 

The REALTOR® Alliance of Greater Cincinnati (RAGC) played an active role in advocating for this 
outcome. RAGC leaders submitted public comments in support of the initiative, and over 300 
REALTORS® sent emails to the Commissioners, urging them to adopt the rebate. 

RAGC Board of Directors member Jason Kunkel reflected on the decision, saying, “We understand 
this is a one-year deal, but if there ever was a year that families and homeowners need some 
financial reprieve, this is it.” 

Incoming Advocacy Committee Vice Chair Maura Black also spoke in support of the motion, 
emphasizing, “If we can successfully meet the annual promise to the stadiums, then we can 
definitely meet the promise to homeowners for one year.” 

RAGC extends its sincere appreciation to Commissioner Alicia Reece for her leadership in 
championing this initiative. We remain committed to working with the Commissioners to develop a 
long-term, financially prudent, and sustainable plan that supports homeowners while safeguarding 
the county’s budget and adhering to the promise made to residents in 1996. 

Thank you to all the REALTORS® who made their voices heard—your efforts made a difference for 
Hamilton County families! 
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